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Objectives: 

1. Discuss the American Academy of Pediatrics Committee on Infectious Diseases (Red Book Committee) 
and Advisory Committee on Immunization Practices (ACIP) processes for recommending new 
immunization schedules 

2. Review the scientific data on vaccine safety 
3. Review the current epidemiology of measles outbreaks around the United States 
4. Discuss strategies to counsel parents effectively on vaccine safety and effectiveness 

 
Disclaimers: 
This program is brought to you by the Alabama-Mississippi Public Health Training Center in partnership with the 
Alabama Department of Public Health.  The Alabama-Mississippi Public Health Training Center is part of the HHS 
Region-IV Public Health Training Center program. 
 
The Region IV Public Health Training Center, headquartered at the Rollins School of Public Health of Emory 
University, is a Health Resource Service Administration funded program, which seeks to strengthen the public 
health workforce within HHS Region IV (Alabama, Florida, Georgia, Kentucky, Mississippi, North Carolina, South 
Carolina, and Tennessee). They offer training and continuing education for public health practitioners across the 
region, provide opportunities for public health students to work in underserved areas, and advocate for public health 
systems and policies. For more information on the Region IV Public Health Training Center Program, please visit 
their website at www.sph.emory.edu/departments/centers/public-health-training-center 
 
There is no financial relationship between the planners of this program and the speakers.  There is also no 
commercial support for this program.  ADPH does not endorse any product that may be displayed in conjunction 
with any activity that might be demonstrated, nor will the department discuss any off-label use of products.  Please 
note, the content of this program is based on the policies and procedures of the Alabama Department of Public 
Health; Alabama and federal statutes, rules, regulations, and guidelines.  Viewers not employed by the ADPH 
should always check to clarify whether the content is accurate according to the statutes, regulations, and policies of 
your respective jurisdiction or agency. 
 
Questions: 
Technical or related to conference details: 334-206-5618 or alphtn@adph.state.al.us 
Subject matter before or during broadcast: 1-800-946-6307 or alphtnquestions@adph.state.al.us 
 

Produced by the Alabama Department of Public Health 
Video Communications and Distance Learning Division 

For a complete list of upcoming programs: www.adph.org/alphtn 


